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Mr. DeWuske,

I am continuing to work with staff to assemble the data that has been previously provided to you, and to confirm there
is no additional data responsive to your request. With the holiday and vacations, I anticipate that the data will be
available for your inspection the week of January 3rd; I will continue to work with staff to ensure that the City responds
fully to your requests. In the interim, below is my response to your email dated December 16th.

First, I have spoken with the city clerk and discussed your data practices requests and the City’s response. It is my
understanding that the City has previously provided you with data responsive to your requests. I have asked them to
review and confirm that all data responsive to your request has been provided to you. I know that the City has sent
responsive data to you on several occasions. To ensure that all data the City has that is responsive to your request
has been identified and provided to you, I am asking staff to compile all responsive data into one location and make
that data available to you for your review.

With respect to the timing of the data provided to you, the City provided the certificate of liability insurance and names
and addresses of hunters upon receipt, which was on December 8, 2021 and December 1, 2021, respectively
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We are MOVING to our new office on December 27, 2021. Please update your records
with our new address:

1305 Corporate Center Drive

              Suite 300

              Eagan, MN 55121

Our phone numbers, fax number, and email addresses will remain the same.



CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE

This message is  intended only for the individual or entity to which it is  addressed and may contain information that is  privileged, confidential and

exempt from disclosure under applicable law.  If you are not the intended recipient, or the employee or agent respons ble for delivering the message to

the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distr bution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited, and you are

requested to please notify us immediately by either e-mail or telephone, and return the original message to us at the above address.

Disclaimer  Regarding Uniform  Electronic  Transmissions  Act  (UETA)  and Federal  E-Sign (E-SIGN)  Law:  This  communication is  for  discussion

purposes only, and it does not create a contract or legally binding agreement. The UETA and E-SIGN do not apply to this communication. We and our

clients only contract with manually affixed original signatures on the original paper contracts.

NOT FOR PENALTY PROTECTION: Unless expressly stated otherwise above: (1) nothing contained in this message was intended or written to be

used, can be used, nor may be relied upon or used by any taxpayer for the purpose of avoiding penalties that may be imposed upon the taxpayer under

the Internal Revenue Code of 1986, as amended; and (2) any written statement contained in this message relating to any Federal tax transaction or

matter may not be used by any person to support the promotion or marketing of, or to recommend any Federal tax transaction(s) or matter(s)

addressed in this message.
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